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August 17, 2012 
 
 
To All Supplemental Law Enforcement Oversight Committees (SLEOC) and Recipient 
Entities 
 
 This letter serves to inform each of the 58 Supplemental Law Enforcement Oversight 
Committees (SLEOC) and all recipient entities that Chapter 43, Statutes of 2012 (SB 1023), 
amended Government Code Section 30063.  It removed the reporting requirements to the State 
Controller.  Therefore, the summary of annual reports previously due on October 15 each year is 
no longer required. 
 

It is the intent of the State Controller’s Office to inform all SLEOCs and Supplemental 
Law Enforcement Services Fund (SLESF) recipient entities of the reporting changes made to 
SLESF.  Therefore, we request that each county’s SLEOC provide a copy of this informational 
letter to each SLESF recipient entity as soon as possible. 

 
We hope that this helps clarify that there is no longer a requirement to submit the 

Supplemental Law Enforcement Services Fund Annual Report to the State Controller's Office.  
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